
 
 

              

     THE PRESIDENT 

            OF THE 

   GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

 

 8 May 2019 

 

 

 

Excellency,   

 

 

I have the honor to refer to my letters dated 19 February and 25 March 2019 

related to the General Assembly High-level Thematic Debate on Addressing 

Inequality toward Inclusive Development to be convened on 14 May 2019, in 

the Trusteeship Council, at the United Nations Headquarters in New York. 

 

Please find attached the updated programme and logistics note of the  

High-level Thematic Debate. For any inquiry, your office may contact my Senior 

Advisor Xiaomei Li (xiaomei.li@un.org). 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                         María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

    Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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